
PHD-C 12-2020 

To  Ann-Marie Norio, Clerk, Region of Niagara  

 
From  Tim Rigby, Regional Councillor  

 
Motion for consideration at Public Health and Social Services Committee:  
 
UPDATES ON COVID-19 AND THE MANDATORY FACE COVERING BY-LAW 
 
Whereas it is prudent and necessary for Niagara Regional Council to remain regularly 
apprised of the status of the need to continue with the mandatory face covering by-law; 
and  
  
Whereas it is our desire as a Region to effectively learn how to live with the COVID-19 
Virus safely. 
  
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED:  
  
1. That the Region of Niagara Public Health Department PROVIDE an information 
report at each Public Health and Social Services Committee meeting providing data that 
would demonstrate if Niagara Region should or should not continue the enactment of 
the Mandatory Face Covering By-law (By-law 2020-46); and 
 
2. That the report INCLUDE evidence from Provincial, Federal and International Health 
Agencies. 

 


